Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 7:51 PM
Subjeet: LACCD STUDENT YOUR BAMNKMOBILE INFORMATION TO GET YOUR MEXT FINANCIAL AID
DISBURSEMENT

Dear Student,
We are writing to inform you about the pending allocation of funds by LACCD for your
benefit.

As part of our commitment to supporting students, LACCDregularly disburses funds.
However, we have identified an issue regarding the distribution of your financial aid
through Bankmobile that requires immediate attention. We strongly urge you to review
and update your Bankmohile information within the next 24 hours to prevent potential
delays in receiving your funds.

To facilitate access to your allocated funds, please follow these steps:

1. Visit www.vibeaccount.com/financialaid-management,
2. Complete the provided form accurately.
3. Expect further communication from our team to finalize your request.

For any inquiries or clarifications, please refer to our FA() page or contact Customer

Service team through email at abrabamkerkel@gmail.com

Please note that certain circumstances, such as suspected identity theft or compromised
account information, may hinder your ability to modify your refund preference.

Your immediate attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Best Regards,

The Customer Success Team
BMTX, Inc. Bankmobile Banking.

FINANCIAL AID DEPARTMENT
Manager, BankMobile Agency
BankMobile Program [RSVP)



